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11th May 2020 

Letter to Year 6 

To all of you wonderful Year 6s, 

Well, this would have been the week that many of you were dreading, but I am sure a few of you 

were secretly also looking forward to it in a strange way. This might have been just for the breakfast, 

extra playtimes and PE sessions, or it might have been because you would have been given the 

opportunity to show the world how far you have come, how much work you have put in and how 

amazing you are.  

I know it isn’t the week we had planned and that we cannot be together at the moment, but I 

wanted to get in touch to let you know that each and every one of you are in our thoughts today, 

this week and always.  

The last few weeks in isolation have been tricky for everyone, not just you, they have tested our 

patience and made us a little more grumpy than usual. But this week it has been lovely seeing many 

of you cooking and making some delicious meals for your family. During this time, I hope that not 

only have you been keeping up with some more formal learning but that you have enjoyed time 

together as a family, going on walks together or working out to Joe Wicks; that you have taken on 

responsibilities which you may not have done before like cooking or baking. You may not have been 

in school but you will have learnt things about yourself and grown and developed in so many ways 

which will mean you are ready for those next steps at High School.  

Remember that you are AMAZING, you are SUPERSTARS and have SO much to give this world. You 

don’t need to take a test to show that, you don’t need to prove anything to anyone except yourself. 

You are BRAVE, RESILIENT and STRONG and can get through anything you set your mind to. Those 

are qualities that will never leave you and will keep you going through your entire life.  

I know that many of you might be worried about what happens next and whether we will all be back 

together again before High school.  Let me assure you that we will all be together again at some 

point, it might be in a few weeks if/ when we return to Winwick, or it could be that we all come 

together later in the year and  celebrate your time with us. ONE WAY OR ANTOHER WE WILL BE 

TOGETHER AGAIN SOON.  

Sending lots of love and best wishes to you and all your families, 

Mrs Dymond and all of the Winwick team  
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